
            The Mission of the Rock Creek PTC is to strengthen the relationship between school 

and community in order to enhance the educational experience of every student.  The PTC will 

raise funds to support educational opportunities and supplement the needs of the school to 

promote academic, cultural, and enrichment activities.     

                                                              

                                  PTC General Meeting 

                                                                 11/16/2022  

Meeting started at 7:04pm. Marianthe started the meeting 

with a agenda.  

Welcome and greeting. The minutes were shared from the 

10/25/22 General Meeting.  

Jess Laird made a motion, Beth Keebler second the 

motion. All approved.  

Rocket Run, Fall Dance, play in the park. We estimate 400 

people at the Fall Dance.  

Fall Dance: less is more. Just dancing. Thank you to the 

volunteers for serving popcorn.  

Feedback about security around the Fall Dance. The board 

will commit to transparency and to give details of the 

events. 



TBA: Dec 9 – Free family event. Not a drop off event. 

Siblings not enrolled at RC are welcome to come.  

RCPTC is in good standing. We will give a budget update 

at December and again in January and will provide a 

financial snap shot.  

Money will be counted on Friday from Rocket Run.  

Update with JP: Right around $20,00.00 dollars at last 

count. If you didn’t get a receipt and you need it, please let 

PTC know. T shirts are arriving earlier then expected. 

Arrival TBA. A call out may happen to help sort teachers.  

JP said this won’t be the last Rocket Run he will run.  

 

Allison: Book fair volunteers needed. Most volunteer 

opportunities through the classroom posted by the 

teachers.  

 

Classroom party: the lockdown affected the mood, but 

everyone had a party and enjoyed it. They were 

successful.  

 

Amanda Rust: Art Lit volunteer – thank you for 

volunteers. Its all positive.  

 



Kimberly Schultz: Safe routes for school presentation. A 

grant funded project. Information about a mini Grant 

$500.00 for a walking school bus at RC.  

 

Roundtable discussion with David Westhora, RC’s new 

principle.  

Discussions included:  

Priorities for the rest of the year. 

Zoom in the classrooms. Hello from the principal. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:13pm.  


